To Whom It May Concern,

I am currently a senior at Biola University where I am majoring in Christian Ministries and minoring in Bible. I will be graduating in December and hope after graduation to work in ministry.

I have spent three summers working at a residential Christian camp with children ranging in age from 3rd grade to 8th grade, and spent a year interning at The Sheepfold working with abused women and their children. This work has affirmed in me the calling I believe God has placed on me to work with women, youth or children and has also allowed me to receive training in different areas of ministry. 

I have also had the opportunity to participate in many varied volunteer opportunities. In addition to my two internships, I spent a year as part of a student led chapel team at Biola University, which gave me the opportunity to learn how to produce a weekly chapel. This experience included selecting topics and speakers, physically setting up and taking down the chapel, and working during the chapel. My work during the chapel included working directly with the students attending the chapel, speaking, or operating equipment backstage. My experience also includes mission work, both as a participant and a leader on mission trips both in the United States and in Mexico. 

I would love to talk to you further about any positions you have open.

Alyssa Powers 
